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URGENT FEEDBACK REQUIRED 
Proposed amendment to AS 3850.2:2015 'Prefabricated concrete elements 

Building construction' to change erection documentation requirements. 
Standards Australia has this morning called for urgent feedback on a proposal to revise 
Clauses 2.5.2 and C4.4.6. It will detail safe practices for rigging and handling, using 
common lifting devices and methods. 

The proposed changes would apply to all lifting methods (eg flat, edge, face lifting & 
rotation) and would have a significant impact on the detail required on erection 
documentation. 

CICA and Safework NSW have both supported these changes. 

Refer to the following link: 

 Proposed clauses for revision of AS3850 

Please respond if you do support or do not support the changes, to Sean 
by 12 noon Monday 27th March. 
 
 

 

  

Phone: (08) 8294 0833 • Email: info@nationalprecast.com.au 

Suite 2, 13 Brighton Road, Glenelg SA 5045 

Facebook • LinkedIn 

Copyright © 2015 National Precast Concrete Association Australia. All rights reserved. 

  

Unsubscribe 


